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We have only lived here 5year and our rent has been raised very year.  It has gone 

from $565.00 to $775.00 and we are still making house payments. It's very upsetting 

that we are not getting any upgrades or benefits for paying the extra money. The park 

is getting more ran down and management is getting ruder every year. 

My husband has work hard, for 53 years and is afraid to retire because of the 

constant rent increase! We don't want to live out our golden years in a car!  

Thank you, 

Tiffany Koch  


